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Our ref: NAR/PLE/uniform.10.05.24

10 May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

I hope you are looking forward to the sunny weather over the weekend.

Whilst I appreciate it has been warmer today, I would like to ask you to support us in maintaining our uniform
and behaviour standards when it is warmer. Next week the temperatures return to below 20 degrees,
however at all times the following rules apply in school unless we announce otherwise:

When students are not on the field, they should be in full uniform. 

Unless otherwise announced, blazers should be worn to move around school between lessons and teaching
staff will give permission to remove them in classrooms.

Short tube skirts are not permitted as per our policy and should be knee length.

Shorts should only be worn by BTEC Sport and Dance students on BTEC Sport lesson days. For other PE
lessons, students are expected to change before and  after the PE lessons.School trousers must be worn with
uniform, not pe shorts. 

Sanctions will be applied where these expectations are not being met.
 
We will contact parents and carers if students are not in the correct uniform and we will request the correct
uniform be delivered to school.

I would also like to send a further reminder that students must bring a filled water bottle daily. Fountains are
available to refill this during lunch and breaks. We are unable to provide disposable cups to students.

Thank you for supporting your child and Huxlow Academy to maintain high standards and smooth running
during the day.

Kind regards

Mr P Letch
Headteacher


